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Mr Andrew Downing

27 June 2023
Dear Parent/Carer,

We wanted to get in touch and wish all our families who are celebrating the religious festival of Eid
al-Adha, which marks the end of the Hajj pilgrimage to Mecca and is the second major event in the
Islamic calendar, a sincere Eid Mubarak!

We want to confirm our expectations of attendance for this event and give families an opportunity
to get in contact if they have any questions.

A total of three days authorised absence is allowed over the year for religious festivals.
If your child has already taken two days of leave for the previous Eid then we will be in a position to
authorise one day.

To request this absence please contact the attendance team either via an email
Attendance@grange.outwood.com or 01924 204350 option 2 so we can make sure it is authorised.

Yours faithfully,

s
\

Mr L Woods
Vice Principal
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